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NEWS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Wednesday, September 20, 2023 
 
Benjamin Avenue Update 
 
As work is taking place on the south side of Benjamin Avenue from Riverside Boulevard west to Highway 81. All 
intersections are closed on the south side of Benjamin Avenue. An attached map highlights the upcoming 
work. 
 
Queen City Boulevard is now closed for public use and will only be accessible for emergency vehicles.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please call the City of Norfolk Engineering Division at 402-844-2020. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
The public is invited to a project update meeting highlighting Benjamin Avenue, 1st Street construction, and 
Michigan Avenue work Wednesday, September 20 at the Norfolk City Council Chambers (309 North 5th Street) 
from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Representatives from the project contractors will be on hand to share current progress and answer questions. 
 
Attendees are asked to park on the west side of the Administration Building and enter through the northwest 
door. 
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